## ADMINISTRATION AND MANAGEMENT

## OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE 1950 DEFENSE PENTAGON

1950 DEFENSE PENTAGON WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1950

## Dear Commemorative Partner:

Congratulations on volunteering to become a Commemorative Partner with The United States of America Vietnam War Commemoration and assisting a grateful nation in thanking and honoring our Vietnam Veterans and their families especially those who lost loved ones. Your official Commemorative Partner certificate is enclosed. As more programs are added and become operational, we will notify you, so that you may take advantage of new materials, new ideas and new opportunities to integrate into your commemorative program.

Thank you for your willingness to assist this nation in properly thanking and honoring our Vietnam Veterans and their families. We look forward to a long and productive relationship with you and your organization. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us through our website <a href="www.VietnamWar50th.com">www.VietnamWar50th.com</a>, the Commemorative Partner Program email at <a href="mailto:CPP">CPP</a> vnwar50th@wso.whs.mil or phone (877) 387-9951.

Sincerely,

Lieutenant General, U.S. Army (Ret)

Director

DoD Office of Commemorations